
 
 

By Dee Jalas, 

Preschool 

Director 

Happy Halloween from the Little Lambs 

Preschool Class at Peace! 

Our learning 

 We have had a great time with the 

firefighters and police lately, learning about 

safety and fire safety, and to call 911 in an 

emergency.  We have met both the local and 

state police, been junior deputies, and received 

firemen hats.  We are ready to serve our 

community! 

 

 

David’s Life Lessons 

 David was a model of how to interact with 

God and we have been trying to learn from his 

example.  If you have not seen Goliath, please 

come check him out.  You can’t miss him coming 

down the hallway toward our room!  We also 

have made tracings of ourselves and decorated 

them with stickers of what each of us likes.   

Thank you! 

Thanks to all who have offered us snacks.  We 

have really appreciated your generosity and 

enjoyed the variety of foods.  You are such a 

blessing to our class!  Thank you! 

Post Office Field Trip 

 We were blessed to enjoy a field trip to 

the post office last month.  We learned about 

how the mail gets from one place to another, 

how it is sorted, how it is picked up, and how to 

purchase things at the window.  We also each 

mailed a postcard to ourselves.   

 

We say a teary goodbye to our good friend Ellie 

Deardoff who moved to South Dakota with her 

family.  You will be missed, Ellie! 


